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The Seniors Liaison Advisory Committee is an advisory committee to the Board of the 
Prince George Council of Seniors (PGCOS). The Committee is comprised of designated 
representatives of member organizations of the PGCOS. Representatives from non-
member organizations may be added to the Committee at the discretion of the 
Committee Chair. 
 
The primary objective of the Seniors Liaison Advisory Committee is to ensure 

effective communication between Committee members as well as between the 

Committee members and the PGCOS Board of Directors. 

 

Responsibilities of the Liaison Committee 
 Committee members will identify issues of common concern to seniors in order to 

provide written recommendations to the PGCOS Board for governmental or advocacy 
action. 
 Committee members will look for areas of common interest or activity to develop 

partnerships or avoid duplication. 
 
Committee members will be responsible for updating their member group on discussions 
and reports presented at the Senior Liaison Advisory Committee meetings. 
 
Items Covered in Last Year 
To name a few and it's not all inclusive, the Seniors Liaison Advisory worked on the 
following projects; 
Poverty Reduction in Seniors; 

Long term care; 

Monitoring Senior Services. 

 
We meet the first Wednesday of every month from September to June. We are now 
meeting in person for the first time in almost 2 years. 
 
Thank you. 
Marilyn J Rayner 
Director 
NAFR Representative on Advisory Committee’s 


